From: Doreen Whellams

Sent: 13 November 2023 09:28
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Proposed building of hotel under Brunswick Centre Flats

T object to this plan on the following grounds:
Noise and vibration for 18months is excessive and would be detrimental to wellbeing of residents.
Pollution of the air with dust as excavation and building continues.

Overcrowding in the piazza due to increased footfall. Many travellers with wheeled luggage. Ambience of
this area would change.

Many residents here are elderly or frail, therefore the disturbance would be felt more keenly.
There are many hotels in this area.

The Brunswick is a Grade 2 listed building situated within a quiet area of Bloomsbury. This feature would
be interrupted by overpopulation.

Ms D Whellams



